4th December 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Christmas Jumper Day - Wednesday 20th December
On Wednesday 20th December, the School Council will be holding a fundraising day in aid of the charity Shelter, which helps millions of people every year who are struggling with bad housing or homelessness through advice, support and legal services.  Shelter also campaigns to make sure that, one day, no one will have to turn to them for help. 
We would therefore like to invite all students to wear a Christmas themed jumper or any other item of Christmas apparel on the 20th!  As is usual with non-uniform days, we would like to ask that students who wish to take part donate at least £1 to the cause during morning registration collections.  

Our recent efforts for Children In Need on 17thth November raised an amazing £856.07 so, once again, the Council would like to thank everyone involved for helping Lordswood Girls’ School support those who are not as fortunate as us. 
Thank you for your continued support; if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Riley
Marketing and Design Services Coordinator and Coordinator of School Council

